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Due	to	the	change	in	our	IRS	nonprofit	status,	revisions	to	the	strategic	plan	will	be	submitted	to	the	
board	for	adoption	at	the	October	board	meeting.	More	in	depth	revisions	will	be	made	after	the	
strategic	planning	session	held	with	the	board	on	Saturday,	October	20,	2018.	The	results	will	be	used	to	
generate	the	2019	strategic	plan.	

	

The	committee	will	also	be	preparing	a	report	highlighting	sections	of	the	strategic	plan	still	needing	
action.	


